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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:13 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Comments on Reg. 6

 

From: Ginny Masullo <masulloginny42@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 1:37 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Comments on Reg. 6  
  
I fully support the comments of the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance (BRWA) which includes approval of a 
permanent moratorium on any future swine CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed.  The request for 
clarification regarding the defunct facilities  but still holding active permits needs clarification as outlined by 
BRWA.   I do not support any renewal of such permits. To my knowledge there are no active swine CAFOs in 
the watershed and with the closure of C& H,  the watershed of the Buffalo River should not have any again. 
Ginny Masullo              1837 N Rupple Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704 


